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USWORTH COLLIERY PRIMARY
Manor Road, Sulgrave, Washington, NE37 3BL
Tel: (0191) 4178888
Email: info@usworthcolliery.co.uk
Web: www.usworthcolliery.co.uk    @UCPrimary
Headteacher: Mr. Gary Wright
Number on Roll: 350
ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE OFFICER 
Grade 1 (SCP 3) Actual Salary £3243.89 per annum.  

Term time only - 7.75 hours per week.
Dear Applicant
The Governors of this successful, happy school are seeking to appoint enthusiastic, hardworking, efficient and highly motivated Lunchtime Supervisory Assistants
In return we can offer:
• An enthusiastic, welcoming and supportive team of staff and governors.
• An excellent and friendly work environment.
• The opportunity for further professional development

The successful candidate will be joining a highly skilled and committed team of Staff and Governors, who work together with our Parents to provide the very best education we can offer for our children. 

Completed application forms and accompanying letter of application should be returned to Paula Thomson, School Business Manager by 12 noon on Monday 20th September 2021.   

Your letter of application should be no more than 1 side of A4 and indicate what makes you an outstanding candidate for our school and what special qualities and skills you could offer if appointed. 


Key responsibilities of this role to supervise pupils who remain on the school premises during midday break, ensuring that the children eat meals safely and behave appropriately. 
Interviews will take place on Friday 24th September 2021.  
Applicants who have not been contacted by Thursday 23rd September 2021 should assume that their application has not been successful on this occasion.
Visits to our school are warmly welcomed. Please contact the school via email info@usworthcolliery.co.uk to book an appointment for one of the following allocated time slots:
· Tuesday 14h September at 3.30pm

· Wednesday 15th September at 3.30pm

Applicants can also contact the School Business Manager via email at p.thomson@usworthcolliery.co.uk with any questions regarding the position.
Thank you for your interest in the vacancy advertised. Everyone at Usworth Colliery Primary is extremely supportive, committed and hardworking. We are looking for candidates, who are highly motivated and challenged by the prospect of working in this well regarded and friendly school. We are a school that expects extremely high standards from all staff and pupils. We have a philosophy of team work and a clear vision for continued success. 
We look forward to receiving your application and meeting you.

Yours sincerely,
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Gary Wright (Headteacher)
School information
School information  
Usworth Colliery Primary school opened in 1929.  The school is a traditional building that has undergone significant refurbishment over the last ten years, and we continue to make changes to meet the needs of Education in the 21stCentury. This has improved security, access and the general quality of environment for staff, pupils and the wider community.  
 
We have two-form entry intake and there are currently 350 pupils on roll. 
 
There are twenty-four members of teaching staff including the Headteacher. Teaching staff are supported by eleven teaching assistants. 
 
In addition to this we employ a business manager, a school administrator, a family liaison officer and a finance officer.  We have a site supervisor and five lunchtime supervisory assistants. Cleaners and kitchen staff are employed through external companies. We employ an ICT technician for half a day a week and a counsellor for two days a week.  All of the above make a significant and valuable contribution to the overall work and success of the school. 
 
The school is fortunate to have a dynamic and supportive governing body that plays an important role in the life of the school. Parental and community support for the school is very good, but we are always looking at ways to develop links. 
 
The senior management team currently consists of Headteacher, Deputy Headteacher, Assistant Headteacher and four other staff, including SENCO and core subject leaders. 
 
Following our Ofsted Inspection in January 2020, we have been identified as a good school and we have a clear plan for further development.  
 
You can find further information about the school through our website (particularly our weekly newsletters). 
